
 

 

6
th
 September 2019 

 

An invitation to lunch 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our school caterer ‘Pabulum,’ is very popular with children and staff. It is a different 
caterer than used in all other Redbridge schools so it is different than your family would 
have experienced in Year 2.   
 
School lunches are prepared on the premises daily and there is a good choice of both 
first and second courses, including a halal and vegetarian option. All our ingredients are 
sourced from local farms and suppliers, with 94% fresh food including organic food 
used. We are committed to providing healthy, appetising school lunches that not only 
meet but exceed the Government’s food based standards and have been awarded a 
Food for Life Gold award.  Please see the Pabulum website for more information: 

http://www.pabulum-catering.co.uk/our-fresh-food/why-fresh.  

 
So we would like to invite 3A parents and carers to come and join us for lunch with your 
child at 12pm on Wednesday 2

nd
 October. This will give you the opportunity to taste 

our delicious meal for yourself as well as experiencing lunch time at our school with 
your child and their class. Even if your child usually brings a packed lunch, we would 
still like to invite you and your child to have a school dinner at this special event. 
 
There is always a choice of options see the menu at: 
http://www.churchfieldsjunior.com/school-meals.  
 
The cost of a child meal is £2.40 as usual and an adult meal is £2.80 money. When you 
view your online ParentPay account you will be able to select up to 1 adult meal.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Emeny 
Head Teacher 
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